
November 13, 2017

No Material/Non-Substantive Changes to OMB# 1140-0058
ATF F 8620.7, Investigator Integrity Questionnaire

The following no material/non-substantive changes were made to the current request for 
extension of OMB No. 1140-0058 dated 01/31/2018 (ATF F 8620.7, Investigator Integrity 
Questionnaire):

 Identifying Information - Replaced “Investigator’s Name” with “Interviewee’s Name” 
(typographical error).

 Identifying Information – Removed extra “s” in “Subjects’s” (typographical error).

 Instructions – Replaced the period after (ATF) with a comma (typographical error).

 Instructions – As a result of a Bureau organizational change, the “Personnel Security 
Branch” was elevated to the “Personnel Security Division”. 

 Privacy Act Statement – Removed “E.O.” (typographical error)

The revised ATF F 8620.7 is Section 508 compliant.


